
 

 

Update for NCEC webpage - Monday 13th September 2021 

 

Dear website visitor 

The National Clinical Guideline No. 6 Sepsis Management, published in 2014, is today retired from 

the suite of NCEC National Clinical Guidelines. 

 If you wish to see a copy of this guideline for clinical reasons, please contact the HSE 

National Sepsis Programme. The relevant email is sepsis.6@hse.ie 

 If you require this guideline for any other reason (e.g. research etc) please contact the 

Clinical Effectiveness Unit in the Department of Health. The relevant email is 

ncec@health.gov.ie  

 

The National Clinical Guideline No. 26 Sepsis Management for Adults (including maternity) is 

available from today. This can be accessed through the NCEC webpage at 

https://www.gov.ie/en/collection/c9fa9a-national-clinical-guidelines/  

 

For paediatric patients the HSE National Implementation Plan for the International Guidelines for the 

Management of Septic Shock & Sepsis-Associated Organ Dysfunction in Children applies.   

For this and further sepsis resources please refer to the National Sepsis programme webpage  

https://www.hse.ie/eng/about/who/cspd/ncps/sepsis/  

 

Thank you for your interest in the NCEC National Clinical Guidelines.  
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